
D. O. CSM/12-Per.2. 
Shillong 

Date: 12 September, 1973. 
CHIEF SECRETARY 

 
GOVERNMENT OF MAGHALAYA 
 
Dear Mr Brokensha,  

How refreshing and encouraging to receive your letter and what a wide and interesting 
range of communities you too have been working with since leaving Cambridge. I wonder 
whether you have visited Christ's again since 1949? I was over for a brief visit in 1971 and it 
was good to have a chat again with my old tutor, Dr Peck.  

I visited Berkeley in 1964, when I was shown around by Dr Leo Rose. In case you know 
him and ever have occasion to see him, do please remember me to him. (But I know yours is 
a country of vast spaces1) 

  Hoping we may meet one day, 
 
       Yours sincerely,    

(N.K. Rustomji) 
 
 
Mr David Brokensha, 
Department of Anthropology,  
University of California,  
Santa Barbara,  
California 93106. 


